
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 9/3/2013 9:19:52 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Meeting Request 

Liza 

Good morning! 

I know this is a busy week. Jane and I would like to have a followup conversation with you 
about what we're doing to review all the work that TCI has done for PG&E. 

Could we get 30 minutes do you think? 

Jane and I will be at the CPUC on Friday for the hearings, but could meet sometime in the 
morning if that might work for you. 

We also could do a phone call or possibly a meeting tomorrow or Thursday, as your schedule 
allows. 

Let me know if something can work. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 
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mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0266677 


